
 

 

 
         Date: 16 Jun 2025 
 

 

Dear KJS Parents, 

At KJS we have a commitment that everyone deserves to be treated with dignity, empathy, and 
respect - and when mistakes happen, we respond with compassion in ways that repair, grow, and 
build the relationships and skills people need to succeed. 

  

In order to put that commitment into practice, we have been developing an approach called 
Restorative Practice and we are looking to embed this more prominently in our school culture 
moving into the next academic year. 

  

What is Restorative Practice? 
Restorative Practice is a way of helping children learn from their mistakes by talking about what 
happened, understanding how others feel, and finding ways to make things right.It focuses on 
building strong relationships, solving problems peacefully, and teaching responsibility, kindness, and 
respect. 

  

We’re excited to share that Kristy Elliott from Restorative Pathways will be joining us at Kowloon 
Junior School on Monday 18th August to facilitate a special parent presentation on Restorative 
Practices. Kristy has been working to support the KJS staff to learn more about Restorative Practices 
this yea and we would now like to include you in this conversation. 

  

KJS is on a journey to build a more inclusive, respectful, and compassionate learning community. 
Restorative Practice is a key part of this direction—helping students learn from mistakes, strengthen 
relationships, and grow as caring and responsible individuals. 

This session is a valuable opportunity for you to: 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/restorativepathways.com.au?p=eyJzIjoiQm5kQ1ZNSEJsWFY5TTNKMTNKdmY1bXRFanFVIiwidiI6MiwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoyLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3Jlc3RvcmF0aXZlcGF0aHdheXMuY29tLmF1XFxcL1wiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjU2NTVjMTFmNDVkMTQzYzliNTkwYzYyZDc5NWMyZDljXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiYjcxMTc4MDIzODcyYjFlMGVhNTMyMjg4N2UyZjdjMGE0ZDFkNDRiNFwiXSxcIm1zZ190c1wiOjE3NTAwNTAxNzB9In0


 

 

• Learn what Restorative Practice looks like at KJS 

• Understand how it supports your child’s social and emotional development 

• Discover practical ways to support this approach at home 

  

We warmly encourage all parents to attend and be part of this important conversation. 

Date: Monday 18th August 
Location: Kowloon Junior School Library 
Time: 3:15-4:15pm 

  

If you would like to attend the session, please complete this simple registration form to help us 
prepare for the event. 

  

Kind regards, 

The KJS Team 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/forms.gle?p=eyJzIjoieUlIUWh1bzFBNVlhVi1IMzlYMnhtX0psbnZZIiwidiI6MiwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoyLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2Zvcm1zLmdsZVxcXC9yN3BITkJLVm5NRENYM29rOFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjU2NTVjMTFmNDVkMTQzYzliNTkwYzYyZDc5NWMyZDljXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiN2E0NWIyMWI3Y2FmMTY0YzBhM2M1ZmMzNzBlYjgxYmMzZDhlN2NlMFwiXSxcIm1zZ190c1wiOjE3NTAwNTAxNzB9In0

